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Australian Environmental Auditors Pty Ltd 

Environmental Policy 

Australian Environmental Auditors Pty Ltd (AEA) promotes and contributes to environmentally 
sustainable development and economic growth. 

AEA promotes an organisational culture of sustainable development with values based on 
environmentally and ecologically sustainable systems. 

We aim to recognise the range of community aspirations, environmental, social and economic values 
associated with our business, and to provide practical solutions to integrate, protect and enhance 
these values for the present without compromising the needs of future generations. 

We will utilise our technical and management capabilities to achieve leading environmental practice 
by supporting the principles of environmentally sustainable development by managing, planning and 
designing our projects to avoid or mitigate adverse environmental impacts and promote 
environmental improvements. 

This will be achieved by systematically managing our activities using a formally documented 
Environmental Management System (EMS) that is consistent with the requirements of ISO14001:2015 
(and its successors) and complying with all applicable environmental policies, laws, regulations, 
licenses and agreements.  

AEA shall provide ongoing environmental professional development for all staff, including the 
development of a culture that encourages personal commitment to achieve the objectives of this 
policy. AEA shall also seek to continually reduce the environmental impact and performance of its 
business and activities, through the adoption of this policy. 

We will promote this continual improvement of our environmental performance and reduction in the 
environmental impact of our workplaces and management systems by setting and measuring 
environmental objectives and targets against which our performance will be assessed at regular 
intervals. 

This policy is a statement of AEA’s commitment to the environment. To this end AEA Directors and 
Management are dedicated to continual improvement in work practices associated with 
environmental management, protection and improvement. We require all staff to adhere to this 
policy. 
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